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My Dear Pan American Sisters:

It does not seem like two years have come and gone.

When my term was ended, I was able to store all the information about the
state office and convention on a USB for the next state director. I felt that
there was a need to continue communicating through sharing of the
information that the State Director needs to have access to during her term.

I have been busy promoting our organization in our great state of Texas
during these two years. I had the great joy of being able to visit the tables,
with the Director General, Ana Maria Acuna de Macedo.

I wish to congratulate Sara Jane and her board of directors for an outstanding
two years. All of you have proven that teamwork and success needs you
working in harmony and that you have done.

Let’s continue the work that our founder, Florence Terry Griswold began
Ninety six years ago and continue expressing together our motto:

“One for All and All for One”

“Una Para Todas y Todas Para Una”

Thank You,
Elsie Perez



